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Garden Club of Stuart, Inc. - November, 2023 Board Meeting


Program Chair’s Report


• For the November 13th General Meeting we will enjoy a discussion 
about the plight of the Monarch Butterfly by Jim West.  He will tell us 
how we can help to support this butterfly population.  He may also 
bring some plants we can buy.  


• Sign up sheets for the field trip on Friday November 17th to the Ripple  
stormwater treatment area will be available again at the November  
General meeting.  So far we have 7 people singed up.   The sign up 
sheet for the field trip on Friday, January 26h to the US Sugar farms 
and refinery will be available at the next meeting. We need 25 to 50 
people to sign up for that event, which includes a bus tour and a 
restaurant lunch at no charge.  The December workshop is filled, with 
a waiting list. 	 


• Barbara May had asked that her honorarium for speaking last month 
be a donation to Wekiva, we obliged her.  
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